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						Prof. dr. sc. Sabina Rabatić
						                Editor 
Periodicum biologorum
Dear Professor Rabatić,					

please find enclosed our manuscript entitled ”Zeolite clinoptilolite nanoporous feed additive for animals of veterinary importance: potentials and limitations” which we are submitting to your eminent journal for consideration and eventual publication. The manuscript has not been submitted for publication in another journal or published elsewhere. On behalf of the authors I confirm that all authors agree with the submission of the manuscript. The survey performed has no conflicting ethical issues.
Please let me suggest the potential reviewers as follows:
1. Miodrag Lazerević, DVM, PhD, Full Professor
Department of Physiology and Biochemistry, 
Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, University of Belgrade, Serbia
e-mail: lazarevicm@vet.bg.ac.rs

2. Jože Starič, DVM, PhD, Assistant Professor 
Clinic for Ruminants 
Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, University of Ljubljana, Slovenia
e-mail: Joze.Staric@vf.uni-lj.si

3. Miroslav Benić, DVM, PhD, Assistant Professor
Croatian Veterinary Institute, Zagreb, Croatia
e-mail: benic@veinst.hr
                     Thank you for your consideration and efforts in this regard. 

Sincerely yours,
Marko Samardžija
